From: Puco ContactOPSB

To: Puco Docketing

Subject: public comment 21-1231

Date: Wednesday, August 3, 2022 10:49:18 AM
Dear OPSB,

This fountain point project sounds like a good deal for the county. Something like this help us out |
will definitely be supportive of

Sincerely,
Sheryl Walls

405 E Patterson Ave
Bellefontaine, OH 43311
United States
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